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September 29, 2016 
 
 
Starfall Education Foundation does not collect or store personally identifiable information from 
children. We do not require children to provide personal information to use and access our services. 
When Starfall is accessed we receive generic information about the visitor's IP address, browser, 
operating system, or mobile device. These server logs are kept on our servers, which are secured on a 
private internal network behind a firewall, accessible remotely only by Starfall systems engineers, and 
stored in a secure off-site hosting facility. Again, this information contains nothing personally 
identifiable about our users. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Gregory Boubel 
Director of Technology 
 
 
 
 

 


